
April 25, 2024

Thursday Thoughts

Rosary
We will be praying the Rosary on Tuesdays during 
the month of May at 8:45am.  If students don’t 
already have a rosary at school, we are asking all 
students in grade 1-5 to please bring their rosary to 
school by May 2nd.  Kindergarteners and all new 
students will be receiving a rosary made by Mrs. 
Becky Alexander prior to our first Rosary. Families 
are welcome to join us for this special time in 
prayer!

Walk for Virtues is May 3rd
Pledge envelopes have been sent home and completed 
pledge envelopes are starting to be returned to the 
office.  Feel free to drop off your completed envelope at 
any time, otherwise we ask that all envelopes be  
returned by May 10th.  
This annual event helps raise awareness and support for 
our elementary schools.  At St. Mary’s our goal is to raise 
$10,000.  The funds will be used to update technology, 
expand after school programming, and replace wood 
chips on the playgrounds.  We begin with Mass at 9:30 
a.m. in the Regis Auditorium. Families are welcome and 
encouraged to attend Mass and stay for the walk and 
lunch. We will walk for 60 minutes around the Regis 
track. 
After lunch, students will return to St. Mary’s for an 
afternoon of station activities related to this year’s 
virtues. 
Students will be given a WFV shirt to wear and should 
also have athletic shoes, a hat, a light jacket (if 
necessary), shorts or casual pants. Apply sunscreen 
before school, if needed, and students may bring a towel 
to sit on for the picnic.
If you would like to volunteer, here is the link:
St. Mary's Elementary School: WFV Volunteers 
(signupgenius.com) Last Day of School

The last day of school is Friday, May 31st.  
St. Mary’s Last Day of School celebration 
will also be on May 31st.  More details to 
come.

Career Day
Our school will be celebrating Career Week the 
week of  April 29th. Students are encouraged to 
come to school dressed as their future career on 
Monday, April 29th.  Students will also enjoy 
watching videos from parent professionals within 
our school community!

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6-10
Please see the sign up genius if you would 

like to help.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EA8A62DABF8

5-49221967-teacher
  

Thank You
A big thank you to the families who decorated our 
hallways to help us kick off our Walk for Virtues.  
The students were beyond excited to walk into 
school this morning.
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4EAFA822A4F8C43-wfvvolunteers#/
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Important Dates

Friday, April 26th - 4th Grade
Friday, May 10th - 2nd Grade:  May Crowning & First Communion Mass
Friday, May 17th - 3rd Grade
Friday, May 24th - 5th Grade Promotion Mass

*Mass begins at 9:00 a.m.  All are welcome to attend!

Mark your calendar

5/3
5/6-5/10 

5/8
5/10
5/16
5/21
5/27
5/30
5/31

Walk for Virtues
Teacher Appreciation Week
4th & 5th Grade Sports Day
3rd Grade Field Trip to St. James Elementary
2-5 Chippewa River Trolley Field Trip
Casual for Christ
No School - Memorial Day
Preschool and 4K Graduation
Last Day of School Street Fair

1st Graders making 
Slime

4k planting 
seeds



Families Decorating our 
Hallways


